
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 José Gregorio Díaz 
     Preacher 

REPORT FOR THE MONTH OF  

JULY 2018 

 

May the Lord continue to bless you and His light shine every day in 

your hearts, I hope you are well and in good health both physically and 

spiritually. 

Thanks to our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ our work in the work 

continues without fainting, in this month we have had a good job, two 

(2) souls obeyed and were baptized for the glory of his name. 
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Every Sunday we continue to meet to worship our Lord and King, we 

have had very good assistance from brothers and visitors. 

On Wednesdays we meet to study the word of God and pray. 

On Saturdays we continue with the discipleship of the young people of 

the congregation. 

In this month I have dedicated myself to work also with the brothers 

who meet in the San Juan neighborhood, I remind you that these are 

indigenous brothers of the Wayuu ethnic group, and the work with 

them is sometimes different and the brother who works there does not 

He knows how to do that job so I dedicate myself to help. 

I want to mention that some brothers from our congregation in Prados 

del Sur have left for other countries due to the situation in Venezuela 

and many brothers throughout Venezuela have also left. Our brother 

Gregory Roark has sent us addresses of some church in other 

countries so that they continue to congregate. 

I ask for prayers for my family and for my person so that the Lord will 

give us a lot of health to keep going forward in the work of the Lord. 

I also ask for prayers for the church in our country and for all the 

brothers who have left our country. Be praying for our country so that 

everything improves. Thank you dear brothers for all the help given. 

Your brother and server: José Gregorio Díaz Leal. Peace and Mercy  


